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                                                                                                                                   18th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 E-Safety Event Walk Online Roadshow at Civic Hall Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
 
Thurrock Local Safeguarding Children’s Partnership have arranged for Year 6 to attend the Civic 
Hall, Blackshots for an event on online safety.  
 
The programme aims to raise awareness for your child around the positives and also the risks 
associated with today’s ever-changing technology. This event is led by Essex Police Online 
Investigation Team and some content may refer to real life examples of cases that they have 
investigated and will include the risks and benefits of the internet, bullying both real and virtual and 
other safeguarding messages. If you have any concerns about this, please contact the Thurrock 
Local Safeguarding Partnership on lscp@thurrock.gov.uk or 01375 652813. 
 
To help finance the visit we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of only £3.50 for 
each pupil. For your convenience this can be paid via our online payment system. When you 
pay online it will count as giving permission for your child to attend this event.  
 
The bus will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return to school in time for lunch. Pupils are 
required to wear their normal school uniform.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss C Woodward       Mrs E Robbins 
Class Teacher              Class Teacher                    
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